Dear [Club Members],

We hope this message finds you well. As a commitment to your health and safety, we are
implementing enhanced safety protocols within our club.

New Safety Measures:

Regular sanitization of all common areas and equipment.
Mandatory temperature checks at entrance.

Social distancing markers to ensure safe spacing.

Limit on the number of members allowed at any given time.
Face masks required when not engaged in physical activities.

We appreciate your cooperation as we work together to create a safe environment for all
members. We are all in this together.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us directly.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,
[Your Club Name]
[Your Contact Information]



